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 N. Khanzada COMMNT2015/2478/P 29/06/2015  17:52:53 I would like to support this application but with some reservations and a great deal of regret.

I realise that the roof space has been abused in recent years and has been the site of anti-social 

behaviour (St. Anthony’s). This has been due, in part, to inadequate security in the block generally. I 

sympathise with the residents that have lived directly under the roof.

The roof terrace, however, previously has been used variously, by families with young children as a 

happy and communal space, for hanging washing and as quiet space away from older children playing 

in the back courtyard. I spent a great deal of time of up there when I first moved in and when my 

children were younger.

Some of the flats in St. Anthony’s are tiny by modern standards and have no private outside space eg. 

balconies. The roof terrace was a very welcome way of creating a sense of space and relief from 

extremely cramped inside accommodation. It personally added to my quality of life. I will miss the 

facility a great deal.

Has any thought been given to how that sense of space will be replaced?

St Anthony's Flats
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